





www.ehchull.org

Address:

Inglemire Lane Hull, HU6 7TE

Phone: 01482 853203 Email: admin@ehchull.org

Dates for wb 4th

Assessment Week

4th: Flu Vaccinations catch up Woolly Hat Appeal

6th: Music Concert

7th: Christmas Disco

Sporting Adventures

On Monday, a group of children from Year 5 and Year 6 took part in a football tournament at Hull University. Although we didn't win, the children really came together as a team and despite the cold and wet weather, everyone enjoyed the experience. Mr Barwick would like to thank the family members who came along to support and especially some of the parents who supported with coaching the team!

On Tuesday, our girls team performed brilliantly during a futsal tournament at Hull University. Working with Hull Active Schools, we are able to enter a range of events and so well done to everybody who has already taken part. We are currently booking on to further events for the spring term. We are also recruiting sports reporters from UKS2 to help assist with match and event reports.



We are supporting the appeal this advent to help the sea 7th Christmas Jumper Day farers who will not be able to 7th: FS & Y6 Heights & Weights be at home for Christmas. We are asking kindly for: Men's Socks, Men's Gloves, Shower gel, Shaving gel, Deodorant, Toothbrush, Toothpaste, Lip Balm, Disposable Razors, Small comb, Small Notepad, Pens, Chocolate (either a small bar or handful of small chocolates). All items will be packed into woolly hats or shoeboxes on Monday 11th.

> Christmas Jumper Day Christmas Jumper Day is Save the Children's annual event which raises money for the children who need it most. Every December, millions of people across the United Kingdom (and beyond!) put on a festive knit at their workplace, school or with friends and make a donation to help give children the magical future they deserve. By dressing up and being silly you'll be helping kids facing serious issues like war, hunger and poverty

<u>Ice Safety</u>

The school has a risk assessment and procedure for ensuring that all paths and road surfaces are treated during icy conditions. However, please take extra care over the winter months as some surfaces may remain slippery even when treated.



December

Wed 6th: Music Concert Thu 7th: Christmas Jumper Day Thu 7th: Christmas Disco FS KSI 4-5 & KS2 5:15 - 6:15pm

Wed 13th: Advent Mass @ Marist @ 9:30am

Fri 15th: KS1 Nativity 10am & 2pm Wed 20th: EYFS Nativity 10am & 2pm Thu 21st: Class Christmas Party Fri 22nd: Carol Service @ St Anthony's @ 1:30pm

Christmas Disco

If you are bringing a child from Foundation Stage, please can you remain with your child throughout the disco session to help with supervision. Thank you.

Staffing Update

Mrs Inman will be retiring at the end of this Autumn term. Mrs Inman has been a fantastic member of our staff team and has taught hundreds of pupils here at Endsleigh. Mrs Inman will be missed here at school and we know that our entire school family will want to say a proper goodbye before we break up for Christmas.